
 

 

 

 

BULLETIN No. 6 

From: The Stewards Date: 2 May 2025 

To: All Competitor 
All Officials Time: 10:00hrs 

 
The Stewards notify all drivers, competitors and officials of the following: 
 
Article 39.4  
 
In accordance with Article 39.4 of the 2025 Monochrome GT4 Australia Sporting Regulations and further 
to the Race Director Briefing, the Stewards confirm the following; 
 
Monochrome GT4 Australia cars sharing garages 

- the first car must be at 45 degrees at the start of all sessions 
- the second car can follow the first car and will be allowed to drive out of the garages for the start 

of sessions only. 
 
Teams are reminded to communicate with the teams and garages next to each other.   
 
 
 
 
Steven Chopping AM   Trevor Neumann   Trisha Davidson 
Steward (Chair)    ASN Steward   ASN Steward 
 

 


